Where Do I Stand?


(1) Risk Register - I have compared job sheets to RR and provided Wayne the comments/disconnects – will get results of this afternoon’s meeting and reflect the decisions in the appropriate jobs. Hopefully Friday. All job sheets reformatted to reflect risk register format – intend to remove “basis of estimate” detail from RR and only have on job sheets. Some of items in RR apply to all jobs – will put those in Job 8101 (e.g., rates, commodity price variations, etc.)
(2) Job 1459 - Jim Chrzanowski needs to update his job 1459 to reflect the additional holes to be drilled - he is out today, but I will get with him first thing tomorrow morning. Will submit to Ron as soon as I am completed. Update received this afternoon and sent to Ron.  DONE
(3) Job 6201 - Geoff needs to update his estimate to reflect needed Cryostat R&D – specifically the design and costing of the circulating fans. Geoff has indicated that he will provide info to me tomorrow. Updated this morning and sent to Ron. DONE
(4) Job 1421 - Brad will provide this to me tomorrow. Will submit to Ron as soon as I am completed. Received this morning, reformatted and sent to Ron.  DONE
(5) Job 1431 - Larry to update per decisions on bolts and bushings. Will submit to Ron as soon as I am completed. DONE
(6) Jobs in WBS 82 - Wayne has sent jobs out to Job Managers for their inputs. What I get back from Wayne should be final.  One open job is 8215 (Plant Design) – Tom B. to provide input to Erik later today or early tomorrow – probably won’t be finalized until sometime Monday. (7) Job 8101 and 8102 - Hutch to provide updates to both Ron and me when updated.  DONE
(8) Jobs 1802/1810/1815 - we have latest update from Mike V (this morning which supposedly incorporated Mike Z's comments). Ron updating schedule and has provided it  to me to update job sheets. Larry Dudek’s changes also incorporated. DONE
(9) Job 3101 - resolved issues with George Labik and he agrees with all the changes. Change job sheet (R4) sent to Ron. DONE
(10) Jobs 6101/6301/6401 - Larry to review Table IV to ensure/complete uncertainty assessment and words. NO CHANGE TO ESTIMATE ANTICIPATED. DONE
(11) Erik Perry's jobs - he is awaiting updated sequence plan for Station 6 from Tom Brown (expected Friday) -- this will no doubt be the long pole in a very "pointy" tent. Probably not until Monday.  Only open WBS 82 job open is now 8215 (Erik’s job)
(12) Update of Job Sheets to reflect updated ETC - all the job sheets have the current ETC - will need to update when we finalize.  This info is on Tab 0. This will probably be the last task after Ron completes everything.
(13) All the job sheets have been reformatted to ensure ease in printing. Also, I have personally reviewed each job sheet Table IV to ensure that the design maturity/design complexity is consistent with the words and the AACE table of uncertainty range %. IN MY OPINION, ALL ARE NOW SELF-CONSISTENT.  DONE

(14) Jobs 1803/1805 - based on changes being made by Tom on the sequence plan, added additional designer support based on discussions with Wayne. Submitted to Ron.  DONE

(15) Update of jobs 1501/1550 to reflect omitted scope. Changes made and submitted to Ron.  DONE
(16) Update of ORNL Title III support for FPA (Job 1810), Station 6 (Job 7503), and WBS 16 jobs. Mike Cole, et al, is working on that now and has “promised” to provide input to me later today. I have updated Job 1901 to put in the prolonged loss of  Mike Cole as per RR – do not expect any change in ETC right now. Received this morning and sent to Mike V., Larry, and Erik for inclusion in their jobs.  I updated 1802 to include  FPA Title III.  DONE
(17) Updated WBS Dictionary posted on NCSX Engineering Web – we will need to get these signed off by the time of the Lehman Review.  I will check to make sure that WAFs are consistent with latest WBS dictionary – hopefully before we submit at end of month.

(18) WBS 16 jobs title III. Some questions whether these jobs had Title III included.  THEY DID. DONE.

(18) Update of Job 1416. Received input this morning, reformatted and sent on to Ron.  DONE
Contact Info for Next Week:
I will be out of the office at an ASME meeting in Toronto (at the Fairmont Royal York Hotel) from Saturday evening through Thursday. However, I will have access to a high speed internet and Chris Minervini has told me how to access the 'P' drive where I keep all the latest files and I have tested it out and it works! – I do not anticipate any problems.  I will also download latest stuff on a flash drive late Friday to take with me.  I will have access, starting Saturday evening thru Wednesday evening. You can also call me on my cell phone at (609) 802-2554 and I will e-mail you my hotel room telephone number. I see no reason why this will not work.
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